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Carl Stott

From: Carl Stott
Sent: 30 September 2021 10:03
To: 'Ann Scott'
Subject: RE: Land off Leconfield Road, Nanpantan (P/20/2199/2)

Morning, Ann 
 
Thank you for the update.  We are currently preparing responses to the NWRG’s latest objection, with 
particular regard to matters relating to landscape impact, the buffer to the woodland proposed in our 
scheme and ecology and hope to have those with you before the end of next week – we will hopefully 
have had sight of the comments from the Wildlife Trust and the Council’s ecologist by that time too. 
 
Thank you also for forwarding a copy of Natural England’s comments on our updated information.  I note 
from this that they have no objections to the proposal subject to a condition securing the submission and 
approval of a CEMP, which aligns with their original consultation response of 8th March 2021.  As 
highlighted in our updated information recently submitted, Natural England’s original consultation 
response also welcomed the buffer to the woodland as proposed in our scheme and they have made no 
comment on this in their latest consultation response, so clearly have no issues with this element of the 
proposals whatsoever. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carl Stott 
Director 
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